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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

Just to remind you that it is the school trip is on Monday 19th March. 

Children are expected to where sensible shoes and their school uniform. 

The children need to bring a packed lunch and a waterproof coat. 

This Week: 

This week, we have been outwitting the infamous Minotaur. The children were set a 

challenge to create and build a Minotaur trap, using magnets as a tool to help trap 

him. 

We had lots of amazing creativity when designing the traps and we soon realised 

that we may need to adapt our plans when actually building them. Every group was 

successful in capturing the beast and the children could explain how the magnetic 

force supported them. 

   

Laurie even found a different way to carry the tools – very efficient Laurie.  

We have have been creating amazing cave art, using pastels and charcoals. The 

children have been developing their techniques and it amazing to see what 

wonderful art they have created.  

 


